
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday April 28, 2025 
*please note that all previous Parent Weekly memo are archived on our website here 
 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Monday, April 28 

• Elections – TPS is a polling station for those in the community 
• Spring Immunization Clinic 
• Intermediate Badminton – Willowbrook P.S. @ 3 p.m. 

 
Tuesday, April 29 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 
• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
• Intermediate Badminton – Henderson P.S. @ 3 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, April 30 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan  
• Intermediate Badminton – Bayview Fairways P.S. @ 3 p.m. 

 
Thursday, May 1 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

Friday, May 2 
• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

 
 
EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
Monday, May 5 

• Intermediate Badminton Area Meet 
 
Tuesday, May 6 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 
• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  

 
Wednesday, May 7 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan  
• Popcorn Delivery for those who ordered 

 
Thursday, May 8 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

Friday, May 9 
• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/Newsletters.aspx


• Sushi and Pasta – for those who ordered 
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SIP AND SHARE – MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Our next Sip and Share will be on Thursday, May 22nd from 8:15 a.m. - 9:30 a.m.  
We will continue our conversations about the book, The Anxious Generation, as 
we reflect on “Part 3” which will focus on the effects of a phone-based childhood. 
Parents, guardians, and grandparents are all welcome to attend, even if you are 
not reading the book! You can choose to be a quiet listener or an active 
participant—whatever makes you feel most comfortable. 
We hope to see you on May 22nd! 
 
CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEATH WEEK 
May 5-8 is Children’s Mental Health Week.  There are several opportunities for 
parents in our community. Please click on the links below to learn more. 
 Family Services of York Region – Groups 
 YRDSB Children’s Mental Heath Resources 
 YRDSB Children’s Mental Health Toolkit 
 

 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 
 

NEW LUNCH TRIAL OFFERING – SUSHI AND PASTA 
In May, Thornhill Public School is excited to try Sushi and Pasta Lunches offered 
by D-Lite.  All choices are Kosher, sesame-free and nut-free. 

This is part of our fundraising efforts to support school-based initiatives. 

Sushi and Pasta Lunch Dates:  Friday May 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th  Please see this 
flyer for more information. 

 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/34%20-%20CMHAW%20-%20Family%20Toolkit%202025.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/34%20Parent%20Flyer%20Children%E2%80%99s%20Mental%20Health%20Awareness%20Week.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/34%20-%20CMHAW%20-%20Family%20Toolkit%202025.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/33%20De-Lite%20Lunch%20Trial%202025.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/33%20De-Lite%20Lunch%20Trial%202025.pdf


A MESSAGE FROM YOUR SCHOOL COUNCIL 

TPS Donation Drive 
Fundraising Made Simple 

Part of Thornhill P.S. School Council’s mission is to promote our students’ 
development through a partnership of parents/guardians, staff and community.  
Council activities are run by volunteers to provide a richer learning atmosphere 
for our children, using money raised to enhance student activities.  

In recent years, we have funded activities such as: 

• Athletic equipment and events 
• Library books 
• Classroom technology 
• Math Manipulatives 
 

This year, we ask you to consider contributing to this fundraising initiative.   

All donation amounts are greatly appreciated.  Tax receipts will be provided for 
donations $20 and above. 
We thank you in advance for your kind contribution to this fundraiser. 
 
If you would like to make a donation, please refer to the attached instructions.  
All donations are accepted through School Cash Online.  Our donation drive will 
run from Tuesday, April 15th until Wednesday, April 30th.  We are hoping to 
raise $500 in order to purchase new athletic equipment and new projectors for 
our remaining classrooms. 

Thank you.  We value your support.  

Farzaneh Karami Chair 

Thornhill Public School Council 

 
YRDSB SUMMER PROGRAMS 



The York Region District School Board offers several different summer programs 
for elementary students. Please see this flyer for information and for links to 
register. More information about the programs can also be found on the board’s 
website under Summer Programs.  
 
*Please check the location of each program carefully. Families will need to 
provide students with transportation to the programs. 
 
 
SUMMER INSTITUTE 
Looking for summer learning and fun activities for students entering Senior 
Kindergarten to Grade 8? Summer Institute offers academic, recreational and 
athletic programs and activities with intentional links to the Ontario Curriculum.  
 
The program runs for six weeks during July and August. It is offered at 9 school 
sites around York Region.  
 
For more information on dates, programs and locations, please visit the Summer 
Institute webpage. 
 
Registration opens March 26, 2025 at 4:00pm.  Families can register online. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/31%20-%202025%20Summer%20Programs%20Email.pdf
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/summer-programs
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/summer-programs/summer-institute
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/summer-programs/summer-institute

